
Donations  sought  to  stock
Baron Lake with fish
The Meyers Community Foundation has started a Fish Fund for
the stocking of fish in Baron Lake.

The fund was started with donations from locals including Dick
Mullinix, Pete Nelligan, Eric Mohr, Mel Smothers and a $1,000
grant from the MCF. This money was used for two stockings of
trout this summer.

The goal is to stock Baron Lake four or five times a season
with enough trout to make for a great fishing opportunity for
kids  and  families  so  they  don’t  have  have  to  drive  long
distances to go trout fishing.

MCF is a nonprofit, so donations are tax deductible. To donate
to the Fish Fund, contact Victor Babbitt at 530.545.0193 or
info@tahoeflyfishing.com.
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